
 

  

Artists of the Week! 
Buttercup – Holly 

Rose – Isabella 
Snowdrop - Maryam 
Sunflower - Lennie 

 
 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

This Week In School… 
Year 3 – have been learning great compassion through British Values. They have looked at 
ways in which they can help those in need. It was great for them to get out in the sun for the 
inter-house cricket tournament too! Big thanks to Mr Hawkes for that! 
Year 4 – have been learning about earthquakes and writing leaflets about them. In Maths, 
they have been consolidating their understanding of translation of shapes and points. They 
have also been learning some very important information about malnutrition on British 
Values Day. 
Year 5 – have been producing narration for the film The Piano. They’ve also been looking at 
symmetry and reflection of shapes. 
Year 6 – have been getting ready for the talent show while working hard to develop their 
suspense writing. They had a wonderful trip to the Infant School for buddy reading and to join 
the library! Today, they received their production scripts… How exciting!  

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

95.0% 

 

Daisy 
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26th May 2017 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 95% 93% 95% 93% 96% 98% 96% 97% 

Lates 10 3 3 3 2 5 0 5 

Well Done Snowdrop! 

! 

 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Harry and 
Tony 

Buttercup 
Ronnell and 
Dheya 

Rose 
Gracie and  
Tia 

Primrose 
Tony and 
Nicole 

Daffodil 
Rosie and 
Henry 

Snowdrop 
Joseph and 
Shelley 

Foxglove 
Owen and 
Callum G 

Sunflower 
Lily and 
Honey 

 

House Point 
Winners: 
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Sports Class 

of the week 

Everyone! 

British Values Day – A Day For Change 
On Thursday we were supporting Unicef UK’s Day for 

Change. It was a great opportunity for our pupils to learn about 
and raise money for children in other parts of the world.  In 

return for a donation to help Unicef’s vital work, pupils and staff 
changed their day and dressed in blue to reflect the colours of 

UNICEF. All money raised has gone to UNICEF. Every year, Unicef 
UK’s Day for Change focuses on a different theme. This year, Day 
for Change was all about helping malnourished children grow up 

healthy and strong. Unicef is the world’s leading organisation 
working for children and their rights. As part of becoming a 

Rights and Respecting School, we then learnt about this issue 
during the morning lessons in our British Values groups. 

 

Artists of the Half Term 
Buttercup – Leon 
Rose –Kayleigh 

Snowdrop - Ruby 

 
 

Maths Mastery 
Specialist! 

We are very excited to 
announce that Miss Zughaid 

has been selected to be a 
Maths Mastery specialist by 
NCETM (National Centre for 
Excellence in the Teaching of 

Mathematics) and the 
South East Maths hub.   Miss 

Zughaid will be part of a 
national programme of 
training and our whole 

school will be involved in 
supporting 6 other schools 

to develop their Maths 
teaching.  This is a 

testament to how far our 
school has come and the 
brilliant work of the IVJS 

community. 

 



 

 
   

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

Foxglove Class Assembly 
This week, Foxglove delivered an incredible Class Assembly on the power of having a growth mind-
set! They showed how much they've learned about being positive, embracing new challenges and 
taking on feedback to improve their work. Their songs were amazing and the acting was second to 
none. You did us proud Foxglove and inspired the school to develop their growth mind-sets. Bravo! 

 

Date Event 

29
th

 May – 2
nd

 June 
Half Term 

Holiday Club running from 
31

st
 May to 2

nd
 June 

5
th

 Jun 
Children Return 
To School 

12
th

 Jun 

Parent 
Workshop On 
Growth 
Mindsets, from 
9am 

19
th

 – 
23

rd
 Jun 

Sports Week 

21
st

 Jun 

Sports Day, 
parents 
welcome from 
1.30pm 

22
nd

 
Jun 

Year 6 Cricket 
Tournament 

26
th

 Jun 
Year 5/6 Parent 
SRE Meeting 

30
th

 Jun 

Summer Fete, 
from 3pm at 
Iver Village 
Infants School 

3
rd

 Jul Circus Skills Day 

11
th

 Jul 
Year 6 
Production, 
from 1.30pm 

12
th

 Jul 
Year 6 
Production, 
from 6.30pm 

14
th

 Jul FISA Disco 

20
th

 Jul 
Year 6 Leavers 
Assembly, from 
2pm 

20
th

 
July 
Last 

Day Of 
Term 

 

  

  

  

 

 

Don’t forget we are a nut free school 

as we have children who have 

allergies!  

(lets leave them for the 

squirrells) 

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Letters out this week: 
 

 

Don’t forget we are 
collecting vouchers! 

A Tea Party Hosted By Year 6 

The Year 6 children here at the Iver Village Junior 
School would like to invite any seniors in the local 

community to join them for afternoon tea.  
Come in for a chat, a cuppa, a cake and a sing 

along on Friday 9th June from 2pm.  
 

Letters out this week: 
 
 

Daffodil Swimming Letter 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

Iver’s Got Talent! 
Yesterday, we proved just how talented we are as 
a school. Two acts from each class demonstrated 

what incredible singers, dancers, magicians, 
gymnasts, comedians and martial artists they are! 

It was a wonderful celebration of all of the 
fantastic things we can do. We couldn't be more 

proud of the brave people who performed in 
front of the school. Well done everyone! 

This Week’s Staffie Award! 
 

This week’s ‘Staffie’ was 
given to the teacher of 
the week, Miss Parveen 

for being extra helpful as 
always and even 

stepping in to help with 
other teachers clubs 
without even being 

asked! 

  

 

 

 
 

Please remember to book your child for Early birds/ Bluebells in 
even if they regularly attend as we need confirmation of which 

children are in which days! 
Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3  

or via our website. 
Thank you 

 
 

Holiday Club 

We are up and running with our half term 
holiday club and ready for your bookings! 

The club will run Wednesday 31st May, 
Thursday 1st June and Friday 2nd June from 

8am to 5.30pm. 
 Head to our website to book or click on the 

link below; 
https://goo.gl/forms/RlHxSbImCy5n5I0F3  

We can’t wait to see you there! 

Coffee Morning 
We would like to thank everyone who attended 

this week’s Parent Coffee Morning today. 
We discussed the all new Cracking Spellings and 
how it will form part of our teaching in English. 

Everyone even had their own (very tricky) 
spelling test! 

 

Inter House Cricket! 
Well done everyone who took part in this week’s 

Interhouse Cricket Tournament! 
Everyone had such a great day, we even had the 

sunshine to go with it! 

 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3
https://goo.gl/forms/RlHxSbImCy5n5I0F3

